
REMEMBERING

Lawrence BODNAR
September 1, 1947 - October 25, 2021

It is with heavy hearts we announce the passing of Lawrence Michael Bodnar of
Grande Prairie, formerly of St. Paul, on October 25, 2021, at the age of 74 years.
Lawrence will be remembered by his two sons; Michael (Tracy) & Darryl (Donna); 2
granddaughters, Brooklyn & Morgan; sisters, Debbie (Lawrence), Joanne (John) &
Judy (George); brother-in-law, Milton; as well as numerous relatives and friends. He
was predeceased by his long-time partner, Audrey; sister, Lorraine; & parents; Mike
& Rose Bodnar.

Lawrence's hard-working and creative nature was admired by many who had the
pleasure of seeing the completion of a variety of his "projects". There was no job
too big, or too small for him to tackle from intricate woodworking projects, complex
electronic solutions, or metal fabricating, he accepted the challenge and could fix or
build anything thrown his way. Although very humble with the results of his work,
others were always quick to praise the exemplary craftsmanship. Lawrence was a
strong, independent man that lived his life his way. Although he rarely expressed it
externally, he cared deeply for his loved ones and demonstrated in "old fashioned"
ways of fixing, building, or offering his expertise on any subject matter.

The family would like to thank the nurses on 5N at the QEII in Grande Prairie for
their care and compassion during this difficult time.

A viewing will be held at Bear Creek Funeral Home, Grande Prairie on Saturday,
October 30th at 10:30 a.m. A Celebration of Lawrence's Life will be held on
Saturday, November 6 at 11:00 a.m. at All Saints Ukrainian Orthodox Hall, St. Paul.
Pastor Kelly Sibley will be officiating with inurnment in Union Cemetery, St. Paul.
Cremation has taken place. All individuals attending will be required to provide
COVID-19 proof of vaccination, or proof of a privately-paid negative rapid test result



taken within 72 hours of service, or documentation of medical exemption as well as
photo ID. Those wishing to view the service online may do so by Livestream by
clicking the Live Service tab on our website. A recording of the service will also be
made available. If desired, donations may be made to the Canadian Cancer Society
c/o 5626 - 51 Street, St. Paul, AB. T0A 3A1. To send condolences online, please
visit www.gracegardenfuneralchapel.com.
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